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EXHIBIT 22
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UNITED STATES CENTRAL COMMAND
7115 SOUTH BOUNDARY BOULEVARD
MACDILL AIR FORCE BASE, FLORIDA 33621-5101

13 March 2020

Mr. Michael J. Gottlieb
Willkie Farr & Gallagher LLP
1875 K Street, N.W.
Washington, DC 20006

Dear Mr. Gottlieb,

We received your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request on 3 March 2020 seeking all:
(1) FOIA requests submitted by USA TODAY and Brett Murphy on or about 20 June 2018 to
the Department of Defense or any of its Components, including any exhibits or cover letters
attached thereto; (2) emails, correspondence, communications, responses, payments, or
administrative appeals sent by or to USA Today, Brett Murphy or any agents, employees, or
representatives of USA Today or Brett Murphy concerning any FOIA requests responsive to
item 1; and (3) records produced in response to any FOIA request responsive to item 1. Your
request is being processed in accordance with Title 5 U.S.C. § 552 Freedom of Information Act
and Privacy Act, and Executive Order 13526. The actual processing time for these documents
will depend upon consultation with other DoD components, stateside, overseas, or other
agencies.

For any further assistance and to discuss any aspect of your request, you have the right to
contact the Office of the Chief Management Officer, Directorate for Oversight and Compliance,
Defense Privacy, Civil Liberties, and Transparency Division, FOIA Public Liaison (Ms. Melissa
Walker) at OSD.FOIA Liaison@mail.mil; telephone (571) 372-0462. Additionally, you have the
right to contact the Office of Government Information Services (OGIS) to inquire about the
FOIA mediation services they offer. The contact information for OGIS is: Office of
Government Information Services, National Archives and Records Administration, 8601 Adelphi
Road-OGIS, College Park, MD 20740-6001, e-mail at ogis@nara.gov; telephone at (202) 741-
5770; toll free at (877) 684-6448; or facsimile at (202) 741-5769.

The USCENTCOM FOIA Requester Service Center receives numerous FOIA requests and
has a substantial number of pending FOIA cases. Therefore, we process requests in a multi-track
processing system based on the date of receipt and complexity of the request. The FOIA does
not require agencies to respond to questions, to do research, compile or analyze data, summarize,
or conduct surveys for members of the public. You should be aware that the FOIA only provides
the means by which the public can request specific documents from USCENTCOM. The
requested documents should be described to the extent that they may be located with a
reasonable amount of effort. Your FOIA is currently #1766 in our queue. You can view your
status on our website at www.centcom.mil/Home/FOIA.
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If you have any questions regarding your inquiry, please contact the FOIA Requester Service
Center at (813) 529-6285, centcom.macdill.centcom-hg.mbx.freedom-of-information-
act@mail.mil, and refer to USCENTCOM case #20-0273.

Sincerely,

7 A

Joseph C. Murphy
Major, U.S. Air Force
Chief, Command Records Branch



